
Face Masks in School 

 
 

     

From 8th March all 

adults in school will be 

asked to wear a face 

mask. 

This includes school 

staff, visitors, parents 

and carers. 

This is good – it will help 

to keep everyone safe. 

A few adults cannot 

wear a face mask for 

special reasons. 

This is OK. If most 

people wear one, 

everyone will still be 

safe. 

Adults will wear a mask 

when they move around 

the school. 

    
  

 

Most adults will not wear 

a face mask in the 

classroom or office 

where they mainly work. 

A few adults might wear 

a face mask in their 

classroom or office for 

special reasons. 

This is OK - it makes 

sure everyone is as safe 

as possible. 

Children do not need to 

wear a face mask at all 

at school. 

A few children in Year 6, 

who are 11 years old, 

might wear one to get to 

school on the bus. 

This is good. They are 

following the rules. 

    
 

 

Some younger children 

might wear a mask on 

the way to school. 

This is OK.  

They must give their 

mask to their parent or 

carer before they say 

goodbye. 

Everyone will keep their 

re-usable masks in a 

sealed bag or container 

when they are not 

wearing it. 

Disposable masks must 

be thrown away in bins 

with lids only. 

Everyone will wash or 

sanitise their hands 

before and after 

touching their mask. 

This helps stop germs 

spreading. 

     
 

 

It might be strange to 

see adults wearing masks 

in school.  

We will soon all get used 

to it. 

This rule will be 

reviewed at Easter to 

decide if we need to 

carry on wearing masks. 

If you are worried or 

have questions you can 

speak to the adults in 

your bubble. 

Even though you can’t 

see, 

we are all still smiling 

under our masks! 

 

Y6 


